
 

 

 

ADRIEL HIGH SCHOOL 
     A CBSE Affiliated English Medium Co- Education Sr. Sec. School 

Pocket-2, Sector- 24, Rohini, New Delhi-110085 

 

“Let all your worries and stress go away this summer & enjoy every minute of it. Have a great Summer Vacation.” 

Circular No: AHS/009/Rohini/10/07/2024 

Dear Parents 

It has come to our attention that an incident of fighting occurred in IX
th

 class during 4th period today 

between your ward and classmate .This behavior is unacceptable and goes against the values and standards 

of our school. We want to remind all students that physical altercations are not tolerated under any 

circumstances. Our school is committed to providing a safe and respectful learning environment for 

everyone. Students involved in fighting will face disciplinary actions as outlined in the student handbook. 

We encourage parents to discuss the importance of respectful behavior and conflict resolution with their 

children. If any student feels threatened or is having issues with a peer, they are urged to seek assistance 

from a teacher, counselor, or school administrator. 

Let us all work together to ensure our school remains a place where every student feels safe and valued. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards  

 


